Taking advantage of closure, swimming pool remodel planned for holiday break
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The Formentera Council's office of sports will oversee remodelling work at the indoor swimming
pool over the Christmas holidays. Once its doors close at half past ten in the evening on 19
December, the locale will remain inoperative until 2 February.

To avoid any confusion, a clear distinction must be made between the Antoni Blanc sports
centre and the swimming pool: the sports centre will be closed only long enough to
accommodate staff holidays. It will shut its doors from eleven in the evening on 23 December
only to open them once again bright and early, quarter to eight, 7 January.

Planned construction at the swimming pool — the first major upgrade in 19 years — is intended to
tackle a handful of safety issues. In addition to cleaning rust deposits from the pool bottom and

replacing existing stone lining, workers will undertake a variety of other smaller reforms, such as
the installation of new entry ladders.




